
 I wish to express my thoughts on  Bill# HB1171  . I am  strongly  opposed  to this bill on Right to 

 Reproductive Liberty. It is wrong and I find it  unfavorable  .  It is shocking that something like this would 

 even come forth to be considered. I hope that you would agree and not move forward with this bill. 

 Sincerely, 

 Mary Zermatten 

 Concerned citizen 


